HAZARD E. REeVES
139 EAST &3ro STREET

NEW YORK, N.Y. 10021

212-935 -2570

January 31, 1983

Robert Jameson
21470 Outer Drive
Dearborn, Michigan 48124

Dear Mr. Jameson:

Please excuse my long delay in answering your
letter of November 8th. My executive secretary was
very ill in November and December and died several
weeks ago, so this is the reason for my long delay.

can catch up with my accumulated correspondence. In
simple words, the Cinerama process that I envision for
the future was a single lens system covering the same
angle as the three Cinerama projectors. The stereo
sound would be expanded to even more then six channels.
This project was well in the works way back in the
sixties. I decided that Hollywood interests in Cinerama
were destructive, so sold out my position. There is no
question in my mind that the Cinerama process as can be
developed today, is a different art form. I think it
has a tremendous future. Sometime if you ever get to
New York give me a call in advance, and I will be glad
to spend time with you. At my age, I personally am

not up to getting involved in developing or investing

in a new Cinerama. I will always be willing to help and
Co-operate with a group who might make such a venture.

Sincerely,

A ¢ R

Hazard E. Reeves
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HAzZARD E. REEVES
139 EAST 63RrR0 STREET

NEW YORK, N.Y. 10021

212-935 -2570

October 13th, 1983

Mr. Robert Jameson
21470 Outer Drive
Dearborn, Michigan
48124

Dear Mr. Jameson:

I want to thank you for the copy of the American
Cinematographer. It certainly brings back old times.

I still sincerely feel that the Cinerama concept
will revive sometime, and be a tremendous success
again. The article was very refreshing and brought
out interesting facets that were never told before
now.

Thanks again.
Sincerely,

R — "

Hazard E. Reeves









